
June 12, 2019 

Dear Kat and Holli, 

Thank you for teaching us about estuaries! I had a wonderful experience there! My favorite part 
was where I could see the barnacles and plankton under the super-powerful microscope. I 
learned a lot there too, like there were more snails in our estuary than there were humans in 
the world! 

I hope I can visit Padilla Bay again! 

Bye, and 

Sincerely, 

Sophie 

 

Drawing at bottom of the letter includes and estuary, eelgrass, snails, and a crab. 


